
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

12th March 2024 

 

To the Parent/Carer of all children in Squirrel Class 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Woodland Walk 
 
As part of our learning journey this term, Squirrel Class (Year 1) children will be visiting 
local woodland.  To understand this topic in greater depth the children will be exploring, 
using their senses and describing different objects within the woodland environment 
before completing a module of writing following the visit.   
 
The Woodland walk will take place on Friday 22nd March between 10.15am and 11.00 
am, the children will be accompanied by members of the school staff. 
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing clothing suitable for the weather conditions on 
the day and wear shoes that are appropriate for walking on uneven ground. 
 
If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher or the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr K Ola 
Head of School 
 


